
Dear everyone,

We have had a lovely first full week back at school and as always we have had
lots going on. Mr Nesbitt has been busy running the week of this half terms after
school sports clubs. Today has been a fun-filled first flexi Friday where Year 4
have been making pan pipes to further their learning on pitch and Year 3 have
been historians for the day, delving into ancient Egyptian society.

Our new School Council and Eco Council are in the process of starting. Over the
next couple of weeks, the children will be creating their speeches to take part in a
hustings to explain to their classes why they would like to be either a School
Councillor or an Eco Councillor/Warrior. This democratic process will include a
voting system to elect one representative in each class from year 1 - 6. Many
children are so keen to be a part of these councils because as a Silver Rights
Aware school, they know that Article 12 of the UNICEF Convention on the Rights of
a Child gives them a voice to explain their views about matters that concern them.
School Councillors will be trying to find ways to improve school life and Eco Council
will be trying to think about how we can improve our environment in an eco-
friendly way and to make a difference for our world in the future. 

Good luck to all candidates!!
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24TH OCTOBER
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR

HALF TERM

31ST OCTOBER
RETURN TO SCHOOL

Inclusion News
Welcome to our new weekly addition to the newsletter. In this section I will update
you around everything happening in school around inclusion. This week, I would like
to introduce you to a new starter: Sir Squish-a-Lot (known as Squishy). He will be our
school pet, based in the SEAL room. Every Friday a group of children will take part in
the pet care club to ensure all of his hamster needs are being met. School pet
benefits: They can support the development of empathy, care, love, compassion,
understanding, commitment and confidence building. They can encourage a child’s
learning needs, especially in reading, communication, observation and speaking. 

Remember children need to be
in school everyday unless they
are to unwell to come. There

have been 3 fixed penalty
notices issued by Birmingham
L.A, totalling £180, to families
who have taken leave during

term time. 

Attendance This weeks whole
school attendance was










The goverment
expectation is 96.5%
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Superstar Mathletes
Reception - 

Year 1 - Leo & Leo
Year 2 - Rowan & James
Year 3 - Zoha & Khaliya

Year 4 - Brahim & Sophia
Year 5 - Chloe & Maddison

Year 6 - Ryan & Ceire





Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Chicken Goujon
Quorn Bites

Sweet & Sour
Chicken or

Quorn

Roast Chicken
with Yorkshire

Pudding
Quorn Roast

Beef Stew &
Dumplings
Vegetable

Stew &
Dumplings

Pizza Selection
Popcorn Fish

Fillet

Seasoned
Potato

Wedges
Sweetcorn

Baked Beans

Chinese Style
Rice

Green Beans
Sweetcorn

Roasted New
Potatoes

Roasted Winter
Vegetables

Broccoli

New Potatoes
Carrots

Chips
Baked Beans

Sweetcorn

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Vegetarian
Jelly or

Blueberry
Muffins

Fresh Fruit
Salad Apple Flapjack Crackers &

Cheese

Week 3



House Points

Handwriting Heroes
Reception - 

Year 1 - Charlie & Hadriel
Year 2 - Connie & Zainab

Year 3 - Eva & Sienna
Year 4 - Hollie & Molly

Year 5 - Oscar & Kenayah
Year 6 - Olivia & Mehr






Hot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception - 

Year 1 - Tobias & Leah
Year 2 - Berat & Amina
Year 3 - Kenaya & Finn
Year 4 - Dylan & Jamie

Year 5 - Eva & Ava
Year 6 - Harrison & Madison




HawkingFarrahBalding SpielbergRowling

534

Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO
Here Everyday Ready Ontime

496592521516


